
 

 

Welcome Back! 
Summer Term 2 2023 

 

June 2023 

Welcome back to preschool everyone - we hope you have had a lovely half term. Our topic this 

half term is ‘Summer Time’ and will be as follows: 

Weeks 1 & 2 Seaside and The Ocean 

Weeks 3 & 4 Pirates 

Week 5 Crustaceans 

Week 6 Summer Holidays 

Week 7  Summer Fruits 

Dates for your diary: 

Tuesday 20th June, 9-10.30am, Stay & Play – all welcome 

Monday 26th June, Sports Day, 10-11.30am. If Monday is not your child’s usual day, you are 

more than welcome to bring your child along for 10am and take them home at 11.30am. 

Monday 3rd July, Reserve Sports Day (in case of bad weather on the 26th) 

Tuesday 4th July, Beach Day. Please note this is for our preschoolers who are going into 

reception in September only. Reception class has kindly invited those going into school in 

September as a transition event. Separate letter with more details to follow. 

We have many lovely stories to support each weekly theme and we will also be learning some 

seaside songs! 

We will be watering and caring for our plants – it’s a wonderful time for us all to feel a connection 

and appreciation for nature. 

There will be crafts, messy play and water, so old clothes for these activities are always a good 

idea. 

As we will hopefully have sunshine this half term, can you please ensure your child brings a hat 

and is wearing sun cream before they arrive – this saves a lot of time when the children are eager 

to go outside and play. Please provide a labelled bottle of cream that can be kept in their drawer. 

A labelled water bottle is essential too. 

This will be our final term for many of our preschoolers and we are sure it will be filled with fun, 

adventure, and many, many happy experiences. 

 

The Early Years Team 


